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You will find us on the new NPTCBC 
Learning Gateway at: 

www.npted.org/schools/primary 

 

Up to date news and information can be 
found on the School Newsletter Tab 

  @Coed_Hirwaun 
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RIGHTS RESPECTING SCHOOLS UNICEF 

(January’s Right—The Right to be the best that we can be) 

CHRISTMAS TREE 

Our wonderful PTFA did their 
best to make the school festive 
outside by putting up solar fairy 
lights by the wild flower pond 
area, and also by putting a 
Christmas tree outside the main 
entrance into the school with  
solar fairy lights.   The tree was 
rooted, and so we have had      
pupils in our Year 6 hub plant 
the tree for the future.   They 

have planted it inside the fence 
opposite the roundabout into 
the village.   Fingers crossed 
that the tree flourishes and we 
can decorate it again next year 
ȣ actually this year!! 

 

 

 


